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01 dicembre 2017 

Selection of The Euro- Mediterranean Summer School 2009 
  
Dear co-founders of EMUNI University, 

In attachment please find the decision regarding 2nd Euro- Mediterranean Summer School 
2009. 

We would appreciate very much if you confirm the acceptance to deliver the course by 
Monday, 2 February, 2009. 

We are also kindly asking you to send us by e-mail (blanka.palcic@emuni.si) or via fax 
(0038656713605) the official document indicating that the course is accredited at your 
institution. 

I am at your disposal if you need any further information. 
With best regards, 

Blanka Palcic 
Center EMUNI 
T: +386 5 671 36 04 
F: +386 5 671 36 05 
www.emuni.si 
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